
Dear Sirs
We wish to express our objections and concerns regarding this development for the following reasons

The volume of traffic in both Ross Street and Ponsonby Parade is already too high without the added volume 
which the proposed development will create
The two Child Care Centres are very close to the development and for 4 hours each day already cause traffic 
congestion in the area
If the development is approved we fear that further developmens will follow adding safety concerns which is 
one of our major concerns
We have already been in contact with the council as a result of a traffic accident recently on the corner of Ross 
and Panorama Streets.
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